
Parents, Guardians and Hawks,

The 2019-2020 PTO Fun Run was a tremendous success on
every level! Thanks to the amazing efforts by the students at
the school, VRA was able to blow past our fundraising goal of
$40,000. All the funds raised go back to initiatives that
directly benefit the students of the school such as the multi-
year goal of installing a shade structure for the outdoor
basketball courts. I could not be prouder of the students,
teachers and staff, and the community at large for embracing
the Fun Run and working together to have such a positive
impact on the school. The Fun Run would not have been
possible if not for the incredible effort by Ms. Melanie
Armour and the PTO for organizing and running the day to
day operations. The work of the PTO volunteers allows the
teachers to keep their focus on rigorous instruction and
minimize any disruptions to the learning environment. Thank
you also to all the parents and volunteers who came out on
Friday to help mark laps, hand out water, throw color and
cheer on the students! We truly could not be the school we
are without your support.

As many of our community members know, this year marks
the 150-year celebration of St. Johns County School District.
The St. Johns County School Board and District
Superintendent Tim Forson invite you to join them to
celebrate 150 Years of Excellence in Education on Tuesday,
December 10th. A welcome social will begin at 8:00 am at the
St Johns County School District building at 40 Orange Street
in St. Augustine followed by the official 150-year
proclamation at 8:30 am.
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Would you like to make your holiday shopping a little easier
and more convenient? Then mark your calendars for the PTO
Winter Wonderland Shoppe on December 3rd - December
12th. Similar to the Book Fair, classes will sign up for times to
go to the Shoppe with more information to be sent home
from your child’s teacher.

Finally, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving. I
hope that you use the short break to refresh, recharge and
can spend quality time with family and loved ones. If you are
planning to travel, please do so safely and I look forward to
seeing everyone back ready for the final December push!

Go Hawks!

Sandra McMandon



Kindergarten - Carson Stark (Absent from
Fairness Celebration), Cali Meunier, Serena
Parajuli, Elias Crabbe, Mariana Pagan Ortiz,
Makenzie Larsen, Savannah Fila, Beckett Nover,
Collin Smith

First Grade – Brooklyn Deuter, Kaleb Fanning,
John Garro, Avery Price, Scarlett Tabeling, Riley
Willis, Kayla Maldonado, Brooke Dorrow, Ava
Nozzilillo

Second Grade – Coco Norris, Kendal Anderson,
William Sadlo, Jiya Chainani, Amelia Kosho,
Sophia Naranjo, Alexandria Carlson, Mae Harry

As part of VRA’s Character Counts!
Program one pillar of character is featured
every month. During the month of
October VRA highlighted the pillar of
RESPONSIBILITY

Teachers and students discussed the
meaning of this important value:

Do what you are supposed to do * Plan
ahead * Persevere: keep on trying! *
Always do your best * Use self-control *
Be self-disciplined * Think before you act
– consider the consequences * Be
accountable for your words, actions, and
attitudes * Set a good example for others

On October 25th, VRA was proud to
celebrate elementary students nominated
by their teachers for exemplifying the
virtue of RESPONSIBILITY

Congratulations to our 
awesome students!



Third Grade - Daisha Gibbs, Gyan Patel, Lucy
Davis, Helena Wurtz, Chloe Armour, Brody
Holgrimson, Brooke Simoneau, Hudson
Gunning (Absent).

Fourth Grade - Sophia Muenchen, Joshua
Noboa, Nishka Chauhan, Mihika Chauhan, Eli
Trinidad, Adriana Vargas, Kacie Minx

Fifth Grade - Louisa Iiao, Trevor Ruiz, Reed
Shearon, Nicholas Donlan, Isabella Keller, Ella
Dunn, Sydney Dickerson

The Middle School celebration for
Character Counts! RESPONSIBILITY took
place at VRA on October 29th.

Well done, Middle Schoolers! 
We are proud of you!

Sixth Grade – Lucy Krum, Giselle DiNenna,
Dylan Rhoad, Alannah Bertram, Sydney Minx,
Nathan Alounevong

Seventh Grade – Sarah Yeoman, Elliot Lim,
Christine Lowry, Graydon Gunning, Marlana
Smith

Eighth Grade - Sajan Gajarawala, Cole
Berman, Ally Lu, Aurelienne Love, Kiyah
Kolbow, Alanah Curtis, PJ Gray



In honor of Veteran’s Day,
the Rotary Early Act
Service Club and the
Voices of the Valley Ridge
Chorus went to the Clyde
Lassen State Veteran’s
Nursing Home. They
presented a program
with songs to thank the veterans for their service.ௗ The school made posters, letters, cards, and
picture frames that were given to the veterans too.

For the first time SJCSD
has invited its K-8 schools
to send both an elementary
and a middle school
representative to
participate in the District-
wide Spelling Bee.

Valley Ridge Academy held
its Spelling Bee on
November 6th.

During this event, Ishaan
Rao (5th Grade) and
Sofie Nguyen (8th Grade)
earned first place.

These two amazing
students will represent all
Hawks at the District
Spelling Bee on December
4th, where they will
compete with up to 45
other spelling champions.



NJHS held a diaper
drive in October to collect
new diapers for Hubbard
House, a local shelter for
victims of domestic
violence. NJHS officers
counted the diapers and
thanks to our generous
parents and students,
2,500 diapers were
collected! The diapers will
be delivered to Hubbard
House right as the holiday
season approaches. Mrs.
Weiss, Mrs. Bostic, and all
NJHS members want to
thank everyone who
donated. Pictured left to
right are NJHS officers
Emily, Nate, Peter, Aiden,
and Kayla.

The counseling
department at VRA wants
to thank all those that
made this week a success!

Between the assemblies,
K-4 prevention lessons,
themed days, visual
reminders, and student
pledges, VRA students had
fun while learning
important information.

Pictured above with Ms. Bostic is the new president of the
Florida Council for the Social Studies (FCSS) board, Peggy
Renihan.

Congratulations to
Kimberley Bostic, VRA 5th

grade teacher and team
lead, for being St. John’s
County Elementary Social
Studies Teacher of the Year!
Her amazing honor was
awarded during the Florida
Council for the Social
Studies Annual Conference.



As part of Red Ribbon Week, VRA families spent some
quality time together and away from screens. Everyone had
a blast while strengthening family bonds. Below are some of
the activities they chose to enjoy.
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Dates to remember:

December 16th Allen D.
Nease HS visit to
8th graders to talk about
the different academies
offered in St. John’s
County.

January 9thௗ HS Showcase at
World Golf Village
Convention Center (500
South Legacy Trial, St.
Augustine) 3:30-7:00 PM.ௗ
For parents and students to
further explore Academy
choices in our county.

January 9th Online
Academy application opens
for newly applying
8th grade students.

January 16th Allen
D. Nease HS Academy Night
from 6:00-7:30 PM. (please
refer to the district website
above for other HS
Academy Night dates).

January 31st St. Johns
County Center for the Arts
Auditions at St. Augustine
HS.

February 3rd ௗ
Registration deadline for
Academies - Online
registration closes at 5:00
pm.

8th GRADE PARENTS:

Guidance along with
8th grade U.S. History
teachers will work with all
8th grade students on
Career Development and 4-
year High School (HS) plans
this month.ௗParents are
encouraged to visit the
district webpage:

https://www.stjohns.k12.fl.
us/guidance/8th-grade-

career-exploration/

This page has an
abundance of information
on Career Development, HS
graduation requirements,
HS Academies and college
readiness.ௗThis link can also
be found on the VRA
website under Guidance in
the HS information tab.

ௗ

5th GRADE PARENTS:

January 9th Online
application opens for newly
applying 5th grade students
to the Murray Middle
School Arts Program.

January 31st Auditions for
Murray Middle School Arts
Program.ௗ Please bring your
printed audition form.



YOUR CHILD MAY BE ELIGIBLE FOR A COLLEGE SCHOLARSHIP!

To be considered
for the TSIC College
Scholarship and Mentoring
Program, your child must:

• Have a United States social
security number.

• Meet financial eligibility
requirements established by
the TSIC program (see
below).

• Be enrolled in a St. Johns
County Public School for
2019-20, as a 7th or
8th grader.

• Have grades of C’s and
above or a 3.25 GPA in all
middle school
classes through Oct, 2019.

• Have passing grades on
state assessments (FSA
and/or EOC’s).

• If accepted, sign an
agreement to remain crime
and drug free, attend school
regularly, maintain a 2.5
grade point average, and
meet with
a volunteer mentor once a
week through 12th grade.

• Your child’s middle
school grade, attendance,
and behavior records will be
reviewed as part of the
selection process

Applications available
beginning Nov. 4TH, 2019 at
your child’s school.

Application due on or
before Friday, Dec. 6TH,
2019

If your child meets ALL
criteria listed and you are
interested in the Take Stock
in Children scholarship
opportunity, complete the
application and turn it in
along with all required
financial documents to your
child’s school guidance
counselor, or to:

Jim Wheeler,
TSIC Program Coordinator
C/O Evelyn Hamblen Center
St. Johns County Education
Foundation dba Investing in
Kids
1 Christopher St,
St. Augustine, FL 32084

Family income limits for
qualification:

1. Family income cannot
exceed the levels shown in
the chart

2. Two consecutive years of
Federal Income Tax
Returns (2017 and 2018) are
required with the
application

3. Income guidelines are set
by the Florida Department
of Education, effective July
1st, 2019

*REQUEST AND SUBMISSION OF A COMPLETED APPLICATION DOES NOT ENSURE A 
SCHOLARSHIP AWARD*

HOUSEHOLD SIZE ANNUALLY

1 $23,107 
2 $31,284 
3 $39,461 
4 $47,638 
5 $55,815 
6 $63,992 
7 $72,169 
8 $80,346 

For each additional 
family member, add

$8,177 
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VRA I.D.s
In an effort to provide safety
and security to our students
and staff, we check
identification for ALL
individuals entering the
school building. This includes
vendors and volunteers, as
well as parents, guardians,
grandparents, caregivers,
relatives, friends, neighbors,
etc.

This means that EACH TIME
you enter the front
reception area and/or sign in
at school you will be asked
to present your State issued
photo I.D.

Please note the only forms
of proper identification
accepted are the following:

• Current State issued
driver’s license.

• Current State issued
identification card (issued
only by the Department of
Motor Vehicles).

• If a person has a visa
and/or does not have a
social security number,
the applicant must
contact the Volunteer
Services Department right
away for alternate steps.

CLEARANCE
Anyone planning to enter
the school building must
have an approved School
Access application on file.
To complete the form click
on the link:
https://stjohns.keepntrack.c

om/apply/

Complete the application,
and submit. Expect the
clearance process to take 4-6
weeks, so PLEASE PLAN
AHEAD.

Keep in mind clearance is
required of ALL visitors
wishing to: volunteer in a
classroom, participate in
class activities, join field
studies, attend an event, eat
in the lunchroom, etc. This
includes vendors and
volunteers, as well as
parents, guardians,
grandparents, caregivers,
relatives, friends, neighbors,
etc.

If you have any questions
concerning your clearance
status, please
contact Heather Davis, Front
Desk Receptionist, at 904-
547-4090 or
heather.davis@stjohns.k12.fl

.us.

SCHOOL-AGED 
VISITORS
School-aged visitors, such as
cousins or friends, are not
permitted to join a student
for the day. Only children
who are registered at VRA
may attend classes.

VOLUNTEERS
Teachers will determine and
pre-approve volunteer
duties within their
classroom.
It is the expectation that
volunteers abide by the
students dress code when
volunteering at VRA.

The Day of
Your Visit

4-6 Weeks 
Before Your Visit

Common 
Questions



This year our awesome
school counselors are
bringing the

HOME & SCHOOL 
CONNECTION NEWSLETTER 

to our school to share with
all VRA parents, guardians
and caregivers.

This monthly publication
provides parents with
practical tips so they can:

• Make learning fun with 
simple activities

• Boost motivation and 
improve school success

• Build positive character 
traits

• Strengthen family life 
and enhance parenting 
skills

We hope you enjoy and 
take advantage of this new 
resource included in the 
next few pages. 

Grieving the death of a
loved one is difficult,
especially for a child.
Grieving children are likely
to feel different and alone.

Recognizing the need to
help children through the
grieving
process, Community
Hospice & Palliative Care
established Camp Healing
Powers, a therapeutic
camp open to any child
ages 7 to 17.

Mental health
professionals plan and
lead camp activities that
help children identify and
express their feelings and
learn skills to navigate the
grief journey in a safe,
supportive and fun
environment.

Please call 904.407.6222
for information or visit
CommunityHospice.com

Is your family ready for
the next disaster?

Learn what to do and say
to prepare your family for
a possible disaster. Visit

HELP KIDS COPE
for more information. 

https://www.nctsn.org/sit
es/default/files/resources/
flyer/help_kids_cope_flyer

_0.pdf

For more information on
helping children during a
time of trauma visit:

School Personnel Disaster
Resources – National Child
Traumatic Stress Network:

https://www.nctsn.org/au
diences/school-

personnel?search=&resou
rce_type=All&trauma_typ
e=4&language=All&audien

ce=33&other=All

National Associational of
School Psychologists
(NASP) natural disaster
resources:

https://www.nasponline.o
rg/resources-and-

publications/resources-
and-podcasts/school-
climate-safety-and-

crisis/natural-disaster-
resources/natural-

disasters-brief-facts-and-
tips











Ms. MacNaught has been going into 5th grade classrooms teaching
Safety Matters curriculum this month. The information sheet below
explains what has been taught and gives an activity that parents can do
with their children to further reinforce the lessons.
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PREPAYMENTS to your
child’s meal account with a
debit or credit card can be
made, just log on
to SchoolPay.com. Payment
can also be received by the
food service manager in
the form of check or cash. If
check is used, please
indicate students’
names and 2 phone
numbers on the check.
Prepayment is encouraged
as it assists in movement of
students through the line.

Any meal charges will be
the responsibility of the
adult/guardian. At $0
balance, no a la carte
purchases are permitted.
Any debt must be paid
before a la carte purchases
can be made.

Breakfast:
$1.25 / Reduced $0.30
Elementary Lunch:
$2.80 / Reduced $0.40
Secondary Lunch:
$2.95 / Reduced $0.40

schools where parents have
a child/children enrolled;
we prefer that parents
return the application to
the school where their
youngest child is enrolled.
The schools will be sending
all completed applications
to the District School Food
Services Office for
centralized approval.

Until the application is
processed and approved by
the District Food Service
Office, any meal charges
will be the responsibility of
the adult/guardian.

The approval process can
take up to ten (10) days at
the beginning of the school
year.

RESTRICTIONS can be
placed on your student’s
meal account. Once
restrictions are placed,
they cannot be removed
unless the parent provides
the food service manager
with a letter asking for the
restrictions to be removed.

STUDENT ACCOUNT
BALANCES and
purchases can be obtained
on SchoolPay.com at no
charge to you. Low balance
reminders can be set up as
well.

Parents are encouraged to
complete one FREE AND
REDUCED PRICE MEAL
APPLICATION per family,
rather than one per child.
The application can be
obtained ONLINE
at www.stjohns.K12.fl.us
and printed off and
completed, or one can be
completed online by
following the link to online
Free and Reduced Family
Meal Application. Schools
have limited availability of
printed applications.

This single application for
the family may be returned
to any of the District


